
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 - Madison, for a fantastic first week 
and settling in so well.  

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 23rd September 2019 

Year 2 - Blake, for working so hard despite 
suffering a broken hand.  Great effort!  

Year 3 - Ella, for just always trying her  
hardest at everything she does.  

Year 4 - Ross, for being so polite, kind and 
working so hard in all subjects!  He has  
really impressed us!  

Year 5 - Isabelle K, for all of her hard work 
and for having a great attitude to  
everything she does. 

Year 6 - The Whole Class, for being a  
pleasure to take away to Dukeshouse 
Wood.  

EYFS - Joseph - He’s turned 4 and you can 
definitely tell: helpful, kind and trying really 
hard.  Well done!  

Key Dates for Your Diary 2019 
 

Mon 23rd Sept - ‘Meet the Teacher’ Evening, 

 3.30 - 5.30pm 

Fri 27th Sept - MacMillan Coffee Afternoon 

Mon 7th Oct - Harvest Festival, 1.30pm 

Mon 14th + Tues 15th Oct - First Aid Training for Yrs 1 to 6 

Fri 25th Oct - Individual School Photographs taken 

 

 
 

Golden Broom  
Award   

Yr  2 
 
 
 

This week’s  
attendance  

98.3% 
 

 

Marvellous Manners 
Award 

 
Reception - Faith 
Year 1 - Phoebe 
Year 2 - Nieve 

Year 3 - Hal 
Year 4 - Ellie 
Year 5 - Kate 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 

Reception - Aaron 
Year 1 - Tabatha 

Year 2 - Ffion 
Year 3 - Millie G 

Year 4 - Matthew 
Year 5 - Bella SF 
Year 6 - Padma 

 
 

CLASS 
 

6 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 100% 

Class 1 94.9% 

Class 2 96.9% 

Class 3 100% 

Class 4 97.3% 

Class 5 99.3% 

Class 6 100% 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

 

Please come and support our 
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

on Friday 27th  
September at 2:00pm.   

Any tombola prizes will be  
gratefully received.  

 

Treats are available to buy 
all week at  

morning break—20p 
 

  NOTE:       Pupils can come to 
school wearing 

something 
green on  

Friday - with a 
suggested  

donation of £1 
per family. 

HARVEST COLLECTIONS 
 

This year we will be donating tins of food to the  
Food Bank at Bishop Auckland  

as part of our Harvest celebrations. 
 

Any donations of tins can be sent into school on  
Friday 4th October or Monday 7th October. 

Many thanks. 


